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Bids and Awards Committee VI 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF SUBMISSION AND OPENING OF BIDS  
 

 
PROJECT : Procurement of Security Services DepEd Central Office, 

DepEd Baguio Teacher’s Camp, DepEd Bagabag, Nueva 

Vizcaya, DepEd Taguig, DepEd NEAP and DepEd Nahuli, 
Malaybalay, Bukidnon 

PROJECT No. : 2024-AdmS7(001)-BVI-CB-002 
 
DATE  : December 11, 2023 

 
 
All concerned are hereby notified that the bid opening for the above-said project 
scheduled on December 12, 2023, 1:00 P.M. shall be postponed until further 
notice, due to the supervening need to consider the latest wage rates. 
 
This Notice is hereby issued for the information and guidance of all prospective 
bidders.  
 
For your information and guidance. 
 
 

 
 
                SGD 

                      ATTY. RESTY C. OSIAS 

                                                              Director IV and Chairperson 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

mailto:depedcentral.bacsecretariat@deped.gov.ph

